
 

 

Financial Giving to the Parish 

During this difficult time we continue to minister to our people and our community, although 

in different ways. Expenses still need to be met. To cover these expenses we will shortly be 

drawing cash from long term deposits.  Our major sources of income to cover expenses are 

normally provided by the giving of Parishioners and the Op Shop.  The Op Shop has ceased 

operating and giving by Parishioners has been by the various electronic transfer methods 

only. A small amount of cash has been received but this method is now not to be used. 

You are encouraged to support the Parish through regular giving in the following ways:  

Direct deposits through AfGD (Anglican funds Grafton Diocese) known as Parish 

Provider: Application Form is attached.  Print, complete and scan it for return as an 

attachment to  AfGD email address: office@afgd.com.au. Alternatively, you can complete 

the Application Form attached, photo it with your smartphone and send the photo to AfGD 

email address: office@afgd.com.au .   

To minimise exposure to COVID-19 please do not use the postal system to deliver the form. 
 

Direct deposit to the Parish of Ballina Working Account: this method enables you to use 
your bank to electronically direct transfer funds into the following account. 
 
Account: Parish of Ballina Working Account:  BSB: 705-077   Account Number: 00040134. 
Use Reference: Offering.  
 
This system enables users to make regular weekly, fortnightly or monthly payments.  
 
Other ways for you to support the work of the Parish are being investigated. 
 
Many of you may be unable to use either of these methods in which case we encourage you 
to make a catchup donation at some time in the future when current restrictions are lifted 
and you can afford the outlay.  
 
Hugh McIntosh 
Parish Treasurer 
3 April’20 
 
  

mailto:office@afgd.com.au
mailto:office@afgd.com.au


 

 

 


